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24 HOUR WATER SHUTDOWN BY UMGENI WATER ON THE 21-22 November 2017 
            

Umgeni Water will be shutting down the purification plant at Midmar WTP 
tomorrow from 8am till 10am on Wednesday (26 hours) for planned 
maintenance work.  
 
Umgeni Water have increased production from Saturday to allow Msunduzi 
Municipality to fill up our reservoirs to be able to supply our customers. 
However, we ask that the public conserve water during this period. 
 
The following areas will be affected: Prestbury, Northdale, Raisethorpe, 
Woodlands, Masons, Bisley, Ashdown, Caluza, Willowfontain, Unit H, 
Sinathing, Azalea, Unit 18, Foxhill and Ashburton. 
 
Once again the Msunduzi Municipality unreservedly apologises for any 
inconvenience or lack of supply and our residents can be rest assured that 
such is only consented to in order to improve our future assurance of supply. 
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